
Comment from Craig Cohen 

Hoping regulators would consider approval of advanced lighting and high beam technology. Being 
able to enable auto lighting technology that exists on my vehicle, and currently allowed in Europe, 
would give greater visibility for the driver, more reliable visibility for incoming traffic, and increased 
safety overall for night driving. This has recently become of specific concern as my son has started 
driving and I see the challenges with managing lights and incoming lights during night driving. Any 
advances in reviewing new technology here would be greatly appreciated. 
  

 


